
ABD ELHAMID GOMAA

About Me

Education

Work Experience

Contact Me

SKILLS

Accountant

I am 35 years old, with 10
years of experience in the
field of accounting. I always
strive for improvement and
better, and I always work
hard to be at a high level of
professionalism and skill in
this wonderful field.

2007 - 2011

General Accountant

CAIRO UNIVERSTTY
Bachelor of
CommerceDepartment
of Accounting

2013 / 2023 - Converta Co.
perform the documentarycycle,
including preparing the
dailyentries, posting them in
the ledgerand the American
journal, andpreparing the trial
balance.
create sales invoices on
theelectronic billing system
Customer account and
collectionfollow-up
Follow up on suppliers’
accounts andreview purchase
invoices
prepare the value-added
taxreturn and uploads it to the
EgyptianTax Authority website
prepare the deduction
andcollection form and uploads
it to theEgyptian Tax Authority 

0106 571 0422

hamadalashin46@gmail.com

Tersa St , Mounib , Giza

Motamem Accounting
program
Microsoft office
communication skills


